COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

27th November 1923«

Dear 8irs,
With reference to your First Entry Report No. 11751

on the S.S."ELDON" (Messrs. The Purness Shipoullding Co's H0.43)
I have to request that you will state what arrangements have
been made with regard to the fitting of the shrouds referred to

in my letter of the 2lst instant.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.

The Burveyors,
MIDDLESBROUGH.
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